
Central Elementary PAC Minutes 
June 3, 2025 

 
Attending: Michelle VanVugt, Maddie Tiessen, Donna Arnold, Kate Healey, Sarah 
Silva, Jasmine 
 
Start Time: 5:30pm 
 
Treasurer Update: 
 
General: $4715.31 
Gaming: $3080.43 
 
 
DPAC Updates: 
-Elections for new Executive for DPAC last week.  
-Talked about new criminal record check details: Online and only need to do it once now 
for multiple schools. 
-District budget updates. 
-Strategic plan being finalized: Talk about new school plans in Chilliwack. 
-Conversations about insurance coverage for PAC volunteers and students. 
-Updated constitution and bylaws for DPAC.  
-Conversations about more body science possibilities for learning. 
 
Fundraising Updates: 
 
-Freezie Sale: $217 made from last sale.   
 
-Freezie Sale this Friday again. Maddie and Nathan to be there and running things, and 
Kate to help too. 
-Talked about possibly doing another freezie sale on Friday June 13. We’ll reassess 
after this Friday, June 6. 
 
-Michelle has made a flyer for hot lunch (sports day lunch) and freezies. Due date for 
hot lunch is June 18. 
 
-Extra popcorn and freezies to be sold at concession on Sports Day, June 24. Also, 
some cookies, chips and suckers. 
 
 



-Payground: Donna is still waiting to hear back from the playground supplier. Our team 
talked about having a vision ready to share with our school and wider community for our 
September family bbq. 
 
-Munchalunch: Michelle to add option to donate extra money through Munachlunch for 
PAC fundraising. Kate mentioned using Zeffy as an avenue to donate for bigger 
donations, as it has no fees. Donna will get information on this from Kate. 
 
-Michelle: Made a motion to reapply for Munchalunch for next year. Seconded by 
Maddie, and passed by the group.  
 
-Gaming Report Summary: Done by Michelle. In September, note to remember that the 
Gaming Grant Summary is due in December.  
 
-Kate to apply for Gaming Grant: Will get that done soon, as it’s due by the end of June.  
 
 
Admin Updates: 
 
-Track and Field: Grade 3-5 next few weeks. 
 
-Rainbow Day this Friday. Dress in fun colours! 
 
-Schoolwide fieldtrip to Ruby Creek on June 20. Will celebrate National Indigenous 
People’s Day there. 
 
-Sports Day on the 24th.  
 
-Early Dismissal on the 26th, which is the last day of school. 
 
 
Gaming Grant Expenditures/Asks: 
 
-Jerseys: Already bought and cost  $843.70 
 
-Grade 5’s: Asking for $600 for their Cultus Lake Waterslides fieldtrip. 
 
-Ms. Hood and Ms. Poh’s class wants to go to the Leisure Centre: $125.25 
 
-Real Life Owl Presentation: Cost is $512 - 5 classes participating. 



 
-Ilena Graham asking for new pinnies: Approximately $600 
 
-Pop tents for sports days etc: Approximately $328 for one 10x10 tent. 
 
*Kate made a motion to pass all above expenditures, Maddie seconded, and everyone 
in favour.  
 
 
Meeting End Time: 6:30pm 
 
Next meeting is scheduled for September 9, 5:30pm.  
 
 
 


